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Dear Parents & Friends, 
 

There has been so much learning happening at HTG so far this term! The children love to share                  
their learning with you and next Wednesday 14 November we will once again hold our               
‘​Celebration Of Learning​​’ day. We will begin the celebration with an assembly at 9.15am where               
students from the Captivate Choir in Stage 2 will perform. The band students will also perform                
and share the music learning they have been working on all year during their band lessons at                 
Delany College. Open classrooms will follow our assembly where parents and friends can join in               
with the students with their normal class activities.  
 

When:   ​Wednesday November 14  -   9.15am - 11am 
Program: 

●   Choir from Captivate Stage 2 
●   Band from Stage 3 (two performances Year 6 and Year 5) 
●   Dancefever Showdance  
●   Open Classrooms at 10.30am 

 

We hope to see you there, to celebrate the students learning! 
 

Kindergarten Assembly 
 

Thank you Kindergarten for your assembly last Friday.  
 

Your song about the Gruffalo was amazing and we were all           
wondering who the scary monsters were. 
 

Claymation Excursion 
This week the children from Stage 2 had the opportunity to retell stories from the Gospel using                 
clay animation techniques. You can find the children’s videos at: ​digied.com.au then select             
“Download your Movie.” 
 

Early Years Assessments 
 

Over the next few weeks the teachers in Kindergarten, Year 1 & Year 2 will be                
conducting assessments on all students to determine how much growth has           
been achieved with each child’s learning. Teachers use this data to plan the             
teaching and learning programs for the next year. If you have any questions             
about the assessments please speak with your child’s teacher.  
 

Michelle O’Leary​, ​Acting Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://digied.com.au/


Mission in Action 
In their Religious Education lessons, the children have been learning about how they can show               
the face of Jesus to others. Over the last week I have witnessed two wonderful examples of how                  
small actions can make a great difference. In the first instance, I gave two lollies to each student                  
in my class as a reward for great learning. However, I accidentally forgot to give lollies to one                  
group of students. Before I could rectify the situation, some other students noticed and shared               
their lollies with them. They didn’t expect any praise or reward, they just wanted to show                
kindness to others. 
 

On another occasion, two students were arguing after an altercation. Instead of simply saying,              
“Sorry”, one of the students asked, “Do you forgive me?”. Such powerful and healing words. 
 

We don’t always have to shift mountains to help God with His mission here on earth. Small acts                  
of kindness go a long way to restoring peace and justice. 
 
Mark Galea 
Religious Education Coordinator 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


